
Since Sidney's have had a liquor license it has been horrible for us 11 
The people get drinks from there and come round to the back of our shop via alleyway from bowrons avenue and 
leave all there Rubbish there (cans n bottles),Urinate there poo there, young kid are there drinking and smoking 
cannabis , we know the drinks have been bought from Sidney's as we have seen them walk out of Sidney's n 
followed them to the back of our shop, we have stock rooms at the back of our service road,my female staff don't 
want to go to the stock rooms as on many occasions the drunk people have called them n heckled them with dirty 
language so they are scared , my manager has told them to leave on many occasions but it got very dangerous as 
they nearly started a fight with him . Even the residents feel scared walking to there own houses as these drunks sit 
on there steps drinking leading up there flats . 

Taking away there license will definitely reduce crime in the area groups of people gathering to drink, Make it safer 
for residents and our staff n prevention of public nuisance 


